TOWN OF CENTER NOTICE
9119 W COUNTY ROAD A
EVANSVILLE, WI
TUESDAY, MAY 7, 2019

The Town of Center board members will be attending a 2019 WI Pipeline Safety
Program at the Janesville Conference Center in Janesville, WI May 7, 2019 at 5:30 PM.

NOTE: There may be a quorum of town board members present; however no decisions
will be made by the board.

Devona Udulutch — Clerk



